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 Thursday 5th September 2024
Dear Parents/Carers,

As part of our geography work this year, we are learning about the location of our school. We would like to support the pupils’ understanding by taking them to visit the Park Road sign at the end of our road on Tuesday 10th September. This will involve a short walk leaving the school property, so please ensure that children come to school in their full school uniform and wear appropriate outerwear for the weather conditions, such as a coat.
Thank you for your support.
Yours sincerely,
Mrs Waine and Miss Davies
Year 1 teachers[image: image2.png]
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